
Clarification in respect of Forward Plan entry 

 

Due to an administrative error the report published in the Agenda for this meeting in 
respect of ‘Harlow Gilston Garden Town - Decision on Acceptance of Housing 
Infrastructure Grant Funding’ quoted the Forward Plan reference FP/648/03/20. 
This reference relates to a previous report considered by Cabinet in May 2020. 
 

The correct Forward Plan reference for the matter considered by Cabinet on 26 

March 2021 is FP/809/09/20. 

 

Date of this notice – 7 April 2021 


